
 

KS3 & KS4 Pupil Questionnaire – Perceptions About Learning 

Futurelab is seeking KS3 and KS4 pupils to complete a short online questionnaire 
that explores their perceptions about learning spaces, education and new 
technologies in the future. It also seeks their views about participation and 
involvement in school related activities. 
 
The survey aims to capture pupil’s perceptions and disseminate the results to policy 
makers and practitioners in order to highlight young people’s perceptions about 
these important issues. The results will form the basis of further and more detailed 
research in this area. 
 
We are therefore seeking your help and support to get as many KS3 and KS4 pupils 
to take part in the survey as possible. 
 
You can direct pupils to the questionnarire, which can be found at: 
 
www.surveymonkey.com/s/buildingschools

It will be live between 11th and 25th February 2010. 
 
We will be very grateful for your support in helping us to get pupils to complete this 
survey. 
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